
BTL MAKES $2.2 MILLION DIVIDENd 
PAYMENT TO THE SOCIAL SECURITY BOARD

Press Release / November 25, 2022 

On 17 November 2022, Mr. Markhelm Lizarraga, Chairman 
of the Board of Directors of Belize Telemedia Limited (BTL), 
handed over a cheque for the sum of $2.2 million in a 
dividend payment to the Social Security Board (SSB) for the 
Fiscal Year 2021-2022. Receiving the cheque on behalf of 
the SSB was Mrs. Nigeli Sosa, Chairman of the Board of 
Directors.
 
With the payment of dividends for the Fiscal Year ending in 
March 2022, BTL has paid over $7 million to the company’s 
shareholders to date. This has been made possible due to 
the strong �nancial results over the same period which 
saw an increase of 197% in Net Income and 110% in 
dividends per share. 

BTL remains grateful for the continued partnership of the 
Social Security Board and thanks its valued customers for 
their support as we focus on expanding our core products 
and services, while creating shareholder value, to continue 
leading Belize’s digital future. 


